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I am very concerned about the proposed northern beaches tunnel. In particular I do not think 
the business case for this project is strong enough compared with other transport improvement 
options such as public transport expansion. I believe the construction will negatively impact local 
biodiversity and will cause major traffic congestion and noise for many years. I oppose this 
project and want the funds to be used instead for public transport expansion in the area. 


